
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

6/16/16 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
 

 

  

 
 

 

In the absence of President Scott, Past President Frank Zgola led the meeting.  

Mark Baumann reported on the BBQ and said that we cleared around $450. Mary said that she took home 

some chicken and is willing to give it to anyone who would like to use it for upcoming dinners. 

Cindy reported on the District Pass the Gavel dinner saying it was a very nice gathering. 

Cindy also reminded everyone that our yearly dues are due. They should be paid by July 1 as we will be 

billed at that time. 

Ben Guthrie reported that Cornell Golf “Robert Trent Jones Golf Course” 1st prize has been confirmed. Ben 

also said that he is ordering more calendars to sell to wineries. 

Our June 30th meeting will be at Bill and Darlynne’s home and Darlynne will need to know how many will 

be attending as she will be doing the cooking. 

Frank reported that the RYLA students have been selected for this year. They are Melody Keefer and 

Mitchell Denman. 

Mark Baumann as contacted the Adopt-A-Highway and will be getting the necessary items for us to 

complete the clean-up very soon. He would like to get it done before the Grass Roots festival. 

Cindy reminded everyone that, if they haven’t already do so, to please get their contribution in to the 

Foundation before the end of June to honor our club’s commitment to 100% giving. 

Mary Bouchard then gave a presentation on her and Joe’s trip to Guatemala, along with several other 

people from Trumansburg, with the Common Hope organization. It was very interesting to know how they 

built a home in one week and hand carried all the materials to the location.  

Dinner Schedule 

6/23/16 McGuire/McGuire 

6/30/16 At the Overbaughs 

7/7/16  K & T Overbaugh 

7/14/16 VanDoren/Zgola 

           Speaker Schedule 

6/23/16 Club Assembly 

6/30/16 Pass the Gavel 

7/7/16  Brainard 

7/14/16 Visioning 
 

 

Mark Baumann, Joseph Barrett, Mary Bouchard, Shelly Bullock, 

Ben Guthrie, Mary Guy-Sell, Cindy Kain, Bill Overbaugh, Darlynne 

Overbaugh, and Tom Overbaugh Frank Zgola.       52% Present 

 

 



 

The meeting ended at 7:53 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$1 from Darlynne for being asked to speak about the 
Wizarding Weekend to Ithaca Sunrise and Ithaca Noon 

Rotary Clubs. 

$1 from Tom who is pleased with Kathleen’s progress 
from knee surgery and it is ahead of the last one. 

 

 
Scott Andrew, Mike Brainard, Zoren Bullock, Ben 
Curtis, Peggy Haine, Michael Jimenez, Mike McGuire, 
Char McGuire, Kathleen Overbaugh and Durand 
VanDoren.  



 

 

 

Friday, July 8th, Golf Tournament       

 

Thursday-Sunday, August 5th – 7th, NASCAR   

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


